
BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS 

(DELHI BRANCH OFFICE-II) 

                                                                                                                 Date 16/09/2024 

 Complaint No: V-17889  

Complaint Date: 02-05-2024  

Name of the Firm : Shree Radhey Helmet  

Address: Khasra no. 287, Village Kirari, Suleman Nagar, Steert no. 9, Nitivihar, New Delh 

and No-350 KH No-143, Khanjawala Industrial Area, Delhi-110081 

Violation of Quality Control Order by Licensee.  

Reason of Visit:- Manufacturing ISI Helmets under Stop Marking. 

 

Description of Discreet: - A discreet visit was carried out on 11th June, 2024 at the given 

address Khasra no. 287, Village Kirari, Suleman Nagar, Steert no. 9, Nitivihar, New Delhi of 

by Rohit Nagia and the given address was found incorrect; after visiting to said location, it was 

confirmed the Helmet Manufacturing activities was not going on at given address. DEO has 

also confirmed that No Commercial activities is being undertaken.     

It may also be noted that Plot No-350 KH No-143, Khanjawala Industrial Area, Delhi-110081 

was traced from Manak online. Since firm shifted from Khasra no. 287, Village Kirari, 

Suleman Nagar, Steert no. 9, Nitivihar, New Delhi to Plot No-350 KH No-143, Khanjawala 

Industrial Area, Delhi-11008. 

Therefore, another discreet visit was also carried out on 25th July, 2024 at the given address of   

Plot No-350 KH No-143, Khanjawala Industrial Area, Delhi-110081 by Amandeep Singh and 

the given address was found correct but manufacturing of helmets were not going. During the 

visit, upon the inquiry, it was confirmed by the neighbour firms that earlier helmets were made 

here at given address, but now wooden work is being done here. Now, Helmet firm has shifted 

to Bawana at present and address is not known to them.  No helmet manufacturing is being 

undertaken at present at the given address.  (Photographs of the location are enclosed.) 

 



 

Moreover, we have also written an email dated 05th August 2024 for correct address to 

complainant. Further also reiterated vide email dated 27th August 2024 for correct address of 

firm but no credible response received.  Mr. Anurag (Mob-8810366609) has been contacted 

several times for carrying out joint inspection to identify the exact location of the factory but 

did not turn up.  

Thanking You  

 

Sincerely  

 

RAJPAL 

Scientist-D/ Joint Director 
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